
 

 

FIA ARC sign FAQ’s 
 

• This sign should only be used if the is an active contract with an ARC confirm with your 

installer. 

• The information should be either on a label attached to the panel or on a sign affixed close to 

the panel. 

• The contract with the ARC is between your installer/maintainer company any questions 

regarding the ARC contract contact your installer/maintainer 

• Contact details for the ARC should not be included with the sign 

• In order to reduce the risk of false alarms the signal should be taken “off watch” when doing 

weekly test and you should confirm with the ARC that the signal has been received. 

 


